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Hello From the Principal…  
 

 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations to our 2018 Parliamentarians  
Is was with great delight I was able to announce our parliamentarians for 2018 on Tuesday . Congratulations to: 

Prime Minister: Jenna   Deputy Prime Minister: Declan  

Minister of the Environment: Strath  Minister of Sport: Arki  Treasurer: Charlie  

They will have big boots to fill but they are a very cohesive and well organised group of children. As a group they 

share a great love of their school and in 2017 each one of them represented BJPS in the academic and sporting 

realm.  The 2018 Parliament will be a delight to work with!  

 

2017: A terrific year at BJPS  
A big thank you for making my first year at Burren Junction such a delight. I am looking forward to 2018 

and all the fun activities that we have lined up for the children.  

Thank you to May Cahill for doing a terrific job of cleaning the school and keeping an eye on the school 

throughout the year.  

No year is complete without mentioning cricket and when we think of cricket we think of Brett! Thank 

you Brett for doing so much for the children around cricket! Plus, the school grounds look magnificent – 

you do a great job of making sure our school always looks so grand.  

Jude Redford retires this week after driving the school bus for many years and being a volunteer at the 

pool. Enjoy your retirement Jude and we hope to see you back in Burren sooner than later!   

To our teaching and non-teaching staff, thank you for your tremendous support throughout the year and 

making sure that every child in the school felt special and well supported.  

To the parent community, your support of the school is something that is so crucial to the success of the 

school and as a result we excelled in 2017! Enjoy the holiday break with the children.  

Wishing you all a merry Christmas and a happy New Year.  

Please travel safely as you head off on your summer holiday.  

I look forward to seeing you in February, 2018. 

Farewell 2017 Parliament  
Congratulations to our current parliamentarians as they graduate from primary school and 

transition to their high school.  

Primrose, Campbell, Isabella, Sophie J, Sophie S and Tom.  

Each and every one of you have had a real positive impact upon Burren Junction Public School 

through your career at the school and we look forward to hearing of your future     success.  



Reminder
s…. 

Telephone: (02) 6796 1464  

Facsimile (02) 6796 1458 

Email: burrenjunc-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

http://www.burrenjunc-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

Contact us…. 
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Upcoming Dates: 
 15th Dec  Last day of the school year for students 

 18-19th Dec  School Office OPEN 

 

2018 
 6th Feb   Term 1, 2018, starts  

 6th Feb  Kinder Parents Morning Tea 

 13th Feb  School swimming carnival, Narrabri  

 14th Febr Parent/Teach Meet & Greet after 

   school 

 15th Feb  Back Up date for the swimming  

   carnival 

 

2018: First Day back at school—6th of  

February for ALL STUDENTS K-6  

 

All students in Kindergarten to Year 6 will return to school on  the same day: 

next year: Tuesday the 6th of February.  

 

Kindergarten Parent Morning Tea: Tuesday the 6th of February 

All parents of the kindergarten students are invited to a morning tea with the prin-

cipal on Tuesday the 6th of February as soon as the children go off to class.  This 

morning tea will be held in the staffroom. 

 

Farewell  & Good luck!  

We farewell Miss Andrews and wish her the very best for 2018.  Thank you for con-

tributing so much to BJPS in 2017 


